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September 29, 2020 
 
Present: Paul Dalida, Lori DeGrandis, Marie Gamache, Jake Lewon, Harold Simmons; Select Board members 
Leah Basbanes (Chair), Kieran Meehan; Town Administrator Brian Palaia.  Several additional people were 
present for other topics on the Select Board agenda. 
 
Advisory Board virtual meeting with the Select Board and the Affordable Housing Committee called to order at 
6:01 p.m. via Zoom Meeting ID: 863 2467 6774. 
 

The main purpose of this meeting is to have a joint meeting with the Select Board and the Affordable Housing 
Committee to discuss a draft scope of work for a financial impact study of the MUD affordable housing 
development proposal.  Please refer to the Select Board meeting minutes for more details. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn – Marie, – 2nd Jake.  Vote: Unanimous to adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 


